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HOT LUNCH Wed. - Arby’s/Brownie:  Mary Jo T., Melissa V., Anna A., and Christina H.  Helpers should be at 
school by 11:00. 
-Friday - Pizza: Tiffany VB. and Pam H.  Helpers should be at school by 11:15. 
 
K-12th PICTURE RETAKES 
Picture packages have been sent home.  Retakes are scheduled for this week Wednesday, November 1.  If you 
ordered pictures and wish to have your child’s picture retaken, please send the entire package back to school 
ASAP! 
 
PRCS FALL BAND AND CHOIR CONCERT 
The annual PRCS band and choir concert will be held Friday evening, November 17 at 7:00 p.m. at school.  All 
visitors are welcome to attend. 
 
PRCS CONFERENCES 
Conferences are scheduled for tonight.  The schedule is attached. 
 
HCHS CONFERENCES  
Conferences are scheduled for tonight.  The schedule is attached.  
 
CHAPEL THEME SONG 
Our chapel theme song is: Psalter #411 vs 1-2.  
 
LADIES AUXILIARY 
L.A. Meeting: Our second meeting of the year will be held Wednesday, November 8, 2023 at 7:45pm in the All 
Purpose Room. We encourage all current members to attend and welcome any new members who would like 
to join us in supporting our school. Agendas will be emailed to all members on Monday, November 6. Please 
email all committee reports and any new business to Paige Wories at paige.swan@trnty.edu by Friday, 
November 3. If you do not receive an agenda or have any questions, please contact Paige Wories at (708) 642-
9792. 
Calendar: The Ladies Auxiliary Calendar Committee is working on updating the school calendar for 2024. 
Please contact Jennifer (Stephan) De Jong or Lisa Ophoff with any changes, additions, or corrections.  
 
HCHS BLOOD DRIVE 
The HCHS Student Council is sponsoring a blood drive with Versiti Blood Centers in our gym this week 
Thursday, November 2, from 7:30 to 11:30am.  We encourage all eligible school supporters, parents, and 
students to participate. Please arrive at your scheduled time. Walk-ins are also welcome. 
 
FROM THE GUIDANCE COUNSELOR 
-Seniors are encouraged to finish their college applications by November 1, as well as to take or re-take the 
ACT or SAT by December. They should also be working on scholarship applications.  
-Sophomores will be given the results of their Pre-ACT tests today. Parents are encouraged to talk with their 
students about what can be learned from these results. 
-Any student going on a college visit or a job shadow, should fill out a permission form. This form is for the 
purpose of clear communication between the student, parents, teachers, guidance counselor, and office. It will 
also provide important information for the students going on these visits, as well as be a resource for the 
guidance counselor. 
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REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Butter Braid Fundraiser: The Crete Young People are selling Butter Braids, cake rolls, and cookie dough to raise 
money for next year’s convention. A member of the Young People’s Society should be contacting you in the next 
couple of weeks. Order will be available for pick-up on Friday, November 10, at HCHS from 2:30-4:30 p.m. We 
thank you in advance for your support of our young people as forty percent of each item is profit for this 
fundraiser. If you have any questions or if you do not receive a call, please contact Cindy Zandstra 
(312.502.0743), Melanie Zandstra (708.259.5091), or Debbie Smits (815.412.4389).  You can visit the online 
store here:  https://store.myfundraisingplace.com/6313b367-4fc1-477f-9940-392264b7990a. 
Little Caesar’s Fundraiser: The Peace Young People will be selling Little Caesar’s Pizza Kits, Crazy Bread, and 
cookie dough to raise money for the 2024 Young People’s Convention. A member of the Peace Young People 
will be contacting you in the next couple of weeks. A complete list of items available can be viewed and 
purchased at pizzakit.com (Fundraiser ID 418368). Orders will be ready for pick up the week of November 27 
(more details coming later). Please note online orders will not be shipped to your home, they will be available 
for pick up the week of November 27. If you do not receive a call and would like to order or have questions 
contact Stacy De Jong (708-474-1865) or Janelle De Jong (708-642-1229). Thank you for supporting our Young 
People. 
 
 
 
ADVANCED DATES: 
November 8 - L.A. Meeting 
November 17 - PRCS Fall Band and Choir Concert at 7:00pm 

      November 22, 23, 24 - Thanksgiving Break (22nd is a half day of school) 
      December 15 - HCHS Christmas Concert 
      December 20, 21, 22 - HCHS Exams 

December 21 - PRCS Christmas Program  
December 22 - January 5 - Christmas Break (22nd half day - dismissal at 11:30) 
January 8 - School Resumes 
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